GMLDSB@R®

BE MORE DO MORE SEYMOUR

North Carolina

200 North Center Street, 27530
P 919.580.4362

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Goldsboro City Council may be present for a
round table discussion with Secretary of State Elaine Marshall at Wayne Community
College’s Small Business Center on Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at 3:30 p.m.

This is the 23" day of June, 2025.

Ko Ak

Laura Getz, MMC/NCCMC
City Clerk

www.goldsboronc.gov



